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B.V. Patel Institute of Management,  

Uka Tarsadia University 

 
Date: 30/03/2022 

A Report on Field Trip to SEBI Head Quarters 

 Field trip report of visit to SEBI Head quarters at SEBI BHAVAN -BKC Mumbai. 

 Date of the Field Trip: - 28-03-2022 

 Name of the organization: - SEBI Head quarters at SEBI BHAVAN -BKC Mumbai  

 Location:-SEBI BHAVAN - MUMBAI 

 Total students: - 43 Students of TYBBA Finance, Entrepreneurship & IB 

 Faculty team members: - Mr. Vivek Ayre Sir and Mr. Parvez Malek had escorted the 

students to SEBI field trip visit. 

A field trip was arranged to SEBI- HEAD QUATERS AT SEBI BHAVAN – BKC 

COMPLEX MUMBAI on 28-03-2022 for a mix of 43 TYBBA Students of Finance, 

Entrepreneurship & IB on the topic of Investor Awareness and Role of SEBI as a Regulator 

for equity markets.    

    
Students were seated at the Board Room of SEBI- BHAVAN and a warm corporate welcome 

was given to our students with practical knowledge sharing done by the speaker MR P 

Bhagvati Raja Sir – Asst General Manager –OIAE-IAD-2 at SEBI  
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The session was to interactive and even our students were very participative and it was a 

game changer day which they would always remember in their life as a learning day with a 

difference.   

43 students and 2 faculty members participated in the visit to SEBI. The students were 

explained in details about the function, role and importance of SEBI and also the awareness 

drive was very beautifully articulated with POWER POINT Presentation and the speaker was 

very energetic and kept the entire students active, fresh and enthusiastic with his innovative 

delivery of presenting the concepts with sharing of life time learning examples too. 

 

Shri P Raja Sir with his unique presentation style has been able to inculcate a culture of 

saving and investing in the young minds of TYBBA Students. 

Our students also had a very good practical learning on the job at SEBI Bhavan. Our students 

had asked many innovative questions to Shri P Raja Sir and he had beautifully answered each 

and every query asked.  
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The vote of thanks was given by our faculty member Mr. Parvez Malek at the end of the 

power pack session after 3 hours where he had appreciated Shri P Raja Sir and his entire team 

for this game changer session which has eliminated the spirit of culture to save and invest in 

the young minds. 

We really want to thank and appreciate Dr Vijay Gondaliya Sir- Director- B V Patel Institute 

of Management for motivating and providing approval to conduct field trips by taking extra 

initiatives to bridge the gap between theory and practice through game changer expert 

sessions and field trips for BBA Students. 

 


